
Subject: Council's Report on Greenway Plan & 2001 Waterfront Expenditure
Date: Sat, 22 Sep 2001 00:35:29 -0700

From: "Dave Sadler" <davesadler@telus.net>
To: "Richard Boulton" <boultonr@district.north-van.bc.ca>

CC: "FONVCA" <fonvca@fonvca.org>, "Mayor and Council - DNV" <Council@district.north-van.bc.ca>

Dear Richard Bouton:
 
On May 14, 2001 Council passed a motion THAT staff be requested to report on how those items approved in the revised Waterfront Task Force Plan and the issue of the Grouse
Grind and Baden-Powell Trails can be addressed and incorporated into the GVRD Greenway Plan, at the appropriate time.
 
Questions:
1.  Has this report been completed?
2.  If yes, can I receive a copy?
3. If no, when will this report be completed?
 
On another matter, I understand $30,000 was allocated in the 2001 Budget for the waterfront.
4. How will this money be spent?
5. When will the project(s) commence?
 
Thanking you in anticipation, Dave Sadler  
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